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November 2018 
 
Dear Future Saltfleet District Storm,     
 
Secondary school is around the corner and we’re excited to tell you about some of the great 
things coming up. Saltfleet District is the place to be and we want you to know why!  
 
Join us at Saltfleet District High School’s Grade 7 & 8 Parent Information Night on Tuesday, 
November 27 at 6:30 p.m. It’s a fantastic way to learn more about the transition to secondary 
school.  
 
At our Information Night you will receive an overview of all the exciting curricular and extra-
curricular programs offered at our school. A poster is attached with more information about 
the Grade 7 & 8 Parent Information Night.  
 
Following a presentation, you’ll get a chance to tour through various department, club and 
team displays.  
 
Moving from elementary to high school is a very exciting time and we’re here to help make the 
transition as easy as possible. Over the next few months, we’ll be working with you and your 
school to fill out your option sheet for next year.  You will be invited back to Saltfleet on January 
22nd at 6:30 pm for our Grade 9 Option Sheet Information Night.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at Saltfleet District at 
905.573.3000.  
 
See you on November 27th.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Christine Nicolaides 
Principal 
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